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RE Official information request CDHB 9897 
 
We refer to your email dated 19 July 2018 requesting the following information under the Official Information Act 
from Canterbury DHB, following the Canterbury DHB Board meeting held on 19 July 2018.  

 
1. Please provide the CDHB's financial statement for the year ending June 2018.  
2. If this has yet to be officially finalised, please provide the same provisional figures to be supplied to Andy 

Dickerson? 
 
The Canterbury DHB is declining your request under section 18(d) of the Official Information Act i.e. “….that the 
information requested will soon be publically available”. 
 
The information will be part of the Public section of the Canterbury DHB Board meeting to be held on 16 August 
2018 and will be on our website on the Monday prior to that meeting (13/8/2018). 
 
If you disagree with our decision to withhold information you may, under section 28(3) of the Official Information 
Act, seek an investigation and review of our decision from the Ombudsman. 
 
I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 
 
Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB 

website ten working days after your receipt of this response.  

Yours sincerely 
 

 
Carolyn Gullery 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 

mailto:carolyn.gullery@cdhb.health.nz



